
New Proposals  
Discreet nature-sensitive holiday cabins  
in Farley Moor Forest

To encourage more local people to spend time in the 
forest, active discussions are being held, with relevant 
parties, to improve the existing footpaths within the 
Matlock forest area. The plans will improve access into the 
forest with enhanced all weather walking paths and trails 
and a new public parking area.    

Access with be entirely preserved throughout the forest, 
including the area of the proposed cabins. There will be no 
fencing or barriers, members of the public will be able to 
walk around the forest with the same freedom as now.  
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The total woodland area for 
Matlock Moors is 483Ha. 
Forest Holidays cabins and 
facilities are proposed to 
occupy less than 1% of the 
total woodland.

Matlock Moors

Forestry England manages the nation’s forests to be 
sustainable and resilient, providing benefits for people, wildlife 
and the economy both nationally and locally. To ensure as 
many people as possible can enjoy the nation’s forests,  
Forestry England continually review forests to see how those 
benefits could improve and look for new ways to access and 
experience them.   

Proposals for 75 nature-sensitive cabins nestled in a small part 
of Farley Moor Forest have been developed. The forest would 
remain open for everyone to enjoy, with the cabins, a small 
café and reception area, a natural play area and bike hire store 
proposed to only use around 2.5% of Farley Moor.   

The proposals are based on decades of experience with  
Forest Holidays successfully operating 12 carefully placed cabin 
locations in other forests across Great Britain. The concept for 
overnight accommodation which is designed to fit thoughtfully 
within the woodland, was agreed by Forestry England’s Board 
and the Government’s Forestry Minister, which has enabled full 
proposals to be explored, developed, and now shared.  

Paddy Harrop, Forestry England’s local  
Forest Management Director explains: 

“As the country’s largest land manager we  
evolve to expand the work we do and the benefits the 
nation’s forests give to people, nature, and the economy, 
and everyone should feel welcomed into these shared 
public spaces. This small part of Farley Moor Forest can 
help us do that. 

The vital work we do costs millions of pounds every 
year and although a small percentage comes from 
government, the majority is self-generated with the 
support of members, visitors, timber sales and partners 
such as Forest Holidays. These funds allow Forestry 
England to continue our work to support nature, help 
wildlife, and open up more green spaces for the benefit 
of all.” 
  

A large proportion of the site remains 
free from any built structures, including 
recently restocked clearfell toward the 
centre of the site and areas of Priority 
Habitat deciduous woodland.

Proposed cabins would be 
constructed in areas of  
the existing coniferous 
plantation woodland.

Artist’s impression of cabins in 
Farley Moor

Example of new cabins created 
in Delamere Forest in 2021

New all-weather trails 
within the forest

Forest Retreat with 
reception, shop and café 
as well as natural play 
area and bike hire store

New public parking area
Continuous 
cover forestry


